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COMMISQION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III
CLEASE]:

CHEDRO-lIIl MEMORANDUM OCY 27 2023
No. |q1 , series of 2023 ‘

C DR N
For - ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION

INSTITUTIONS (HEls) IN REGION Hi

Subject : 1%* CHED INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SUMMIT ENTITLED “CHEDX 2023:
EXPERIENCE, EXCHANGE, EXPLORE”

Date . October 26, 2023

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Office of the Chairperson, this Office enjoins all higher
education institutions offering information technology education (ITE) programs to participate
in the 1t CHED IT Summit entited, “CHEDX 2023: EXPERIENCE, EXCHANGE,
EXPLORE,” to be held on November 23-24, 2023 at the SM Megatrade Halls, SM Megamall,
Mandaluyong City.

The summit aims to enhance the spirit of collaboration, open dialogue and forward thinking to
equip delegates from the academe and the industry with the knowledge, tools and network to
navigate this new workplace with confidence and purpose.

Heads/Officers-in-Charge and other Officials, Deans, Department Heads, Faculty members
and graduating ITE students are invited to participate in this hybrid event. Due to the
limitations in the capacity of the venue, interested participants to attend the on-site sessions
are requested to register through this link: https://forms.office.com/r/zWJVXKGUApP.
Participation shall be on a first come-first served basis. Those who may no longer be
accommodated on-site, may tune in via the Zoom platform of through the CHED Facebook
Page (https://www.facebook.com/PhCHED.gov).

Food for onsite participants shall be provided by the CHED; however, participants from the
HEIls and other stakeholders shall have to make arrangements for their own travel and
accommodation expenses, if any.

Should there be any further queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate Ms. Danielle
De Castro, Asia Pacific College through mobile number 0915-560-7401 or email
daniellemaried@apc.edu.ph or Ms. Dedeth Talingdan, OPSD, CHED through 02-8441-1253
or rtalingdan@ched.gov.ph.

For everyone's usual cooperation.
Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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